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Watson, Carolyn D.

From: Hirneise, Debra

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2001 10:12 AM
To: Nielsen, Warren C.

Subject: FW: Firefighter Relief Fund

FYI

————— Original Message-—-—-—-

From: Joseph Cox [mailto:jfc@SMTP.CO.ALACHUA.FL.US]

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2001 9:55 AM

To: citymgr; clerks; commbd@ci,gainesville.fl.us;
commej@ci.gainesville.fl.us; Barrow, John R.-Commissioner; Hanrahan,
Pegeen—-Commissioner; mayor

Subject: Firefighter Relief Fund

The Gator Fire Council has established a Firefighter Relief Fund for the firefighters in
New York City. The Gator Fire Council is comprised of several IAFF Locals in this area.
The Fire-Rescue Professionals of Alachua County, IAFF Local 3852, is a member of the Gator
Fire Council. If you wish to make a donation, donations may be made at any Compass Bank or
fire station. Please make checks payable to IAFF/Gator Fire Council Firefighters Relief
Fund. If you have any questions you may contact us at 352-246-4514 or at work 334-0106.

Thank you for your support. /
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'y NEWS ADVISORY

Gainesville Regional Ulilitles

September 17, 2001

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT: Albert White - 334-3400 ext. 1297 b €3
RE: Bar-B-Que Fundraiser for Victims of New York and Washington Tragedies

The employees of the City of Gainesville have scheduled a Bar-B-Que fundraiser for the
victims of the New York and Washington tragedies. The fundraiser will be held Thursday,

September 20 in the northwest parking lot of the Gainesville Police Department (GPD); 721

NW 6" Street, from 11 AM to 4 PM. City employees will also deliver meal orders of fiveor v
more, anywhere in Gainesville from 11AM to 1 PM.

GRU and City employees will sell meals of barbecued chicken, potato salad, baked beans,
cake and a soda for $5.00. All proceeds go to victims of the tragic events that occurred Tues-

day, September 11.

Other orders may be picked up in the northwest parking lot of GPD. All orders are due
Wednesday, September 19. To order, please contact Cecelia Lillie at 334-5011 or Carolyn

Hebert at 334-2161.
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